
   

 

We are pleased to be able to welcome to our Community Night  

Mandy Briggs from The New Room in Bristol.  

Mandy’s role at the New Room is to tell the story of the Wesleys and 

Methodism to young people and families.  She runs school tours, talks and 

workshops and also visits schools to take part in lessons and assemblies.  She 

also works closely with the local Methodist circuit team to run activities and 

events in the school holidays. 

 

 
 

Join us from 7.30pm via Zoom to hear from Mandy, with an  

opportunity for Q&A and then coffee at 8.30pm 
 

.  

If you would like to join us, please contact Liz Barton at 

ministersadmin@northcheshiremethodists.org.uk 

and she will send you ove the Zoom link on Wednesday 21st October. 
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